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Adam first attended Unity Village Chapel in 2010 and has been a member since 2018. He 
has taken an active and committed role in the Unity community since late 2022, with a goal 
of connecting with people of all ages and encouraging and welcoming visitors. He has been 
a volunteer for the children’s Spirit School since it reopened, working closely with Ayesha 
Livingston.  

Adam’s work is professional photography and online resale, both of which involve finding 
beauty and value in the ignored and castaway. He loves connecting people, and has 
developed daily meditation and yoga practices for personal healing, growth and 
development. He is active in the Heartland ManKind Project and has a hobby of trying any 
and all healing modalities he discovers. 

His commitment to Unity Village Chapel coincides with his passion for Unity principles, 
community-building, and being of service. In his own words:  

“Being a board member of UVC is the perfect opportunity for me at this time. It 
combines my desire to take on greater responsibility with my passion for UVC and 
Unity principles. It's an opportunity to serve an organization and group of individuals 
that I feel indebted to. I am an excellent candidate because of my energetic and 
physical proximity, and my passion for connecting with others and serving the 
greater good.” 


